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George Armstrong Custer has been so heavily mythologized that the human being has been all but lost. Now,
in the first complete biography in decades, Jeffry Wert reexamines the life of the famous soldier to give us
Custer in all his colorful complexity.

Although remembered today as the loser at Little Big Horn, Custer was the victor of many cavalry
engagements in the Civil War. He played an important role in several battles in the Virginia theater of the
war, including the Shenandoah campaign. Renowned for his fearlessness in battle, he was always in front of
his troops, leading the charge. His men were fiercely loyal to him, and he was highly regarded by Sheridan
and Grant as well. Some historians think he may have been the finest cavalry officer in the Union Army.

But when he was assigned to the Indian wars on the Plains, life changed drastically for Custer. No longer
was he in command of soldiers bound together by a cause they believed in. Discipline problems were
rampant, and Custer's response to them earned him a court-martial. There were long lulls in the fighting,
during which time Custer turned his attention elsewhere, often to his wife, Libbie Bacon Custer, to whom he
was devoted. Their romance and marriage is a remarkable love story, told here in part through their personal
correspondence. After Custer's death, Libbie would remain faithful to his memory until her own death nearly
six decades later.

Jeffry Wert carefully examines the events around the defeat at Little Big Horn, drawing on recent
archeological findings and the latest scholarship. His evenhanded account of the dramatic battle puts Custer's
performance, and that of his subordinates, in proper perspective.

From beginning to end, this masterful biography peels off the layers of legend to reveal for us the real
George Armstrong Custer.
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From reader reviews:

Ron Lauer:

Information is provisions for anyone to get better life, information nowadays can get by anyone on
everywhere. The information can be a information or any news even an issue. What people must be consider
if those information which is within the former life are difficult to be find than now could be taking seriously
which one is acceptable to believe or which one the particular resource are convinced. If you get the unstable
resource then you obtain it as your main information it will have huge disadvantage for you. All those
possibilities will not happen inside you if you take Custer as the daily resource information.

Nora Carter:

Hey guys, do you wants to finds a new book to read? May be the book with the title Custer suitable to you?
The book was written by famous writer in this era. Typically the book untitled Custeris the main one of
several books this everyone read now. This book was inspired lots of people in the world. When you read
this guide you will enter the new way of measuring that you ever know prior to. The author explained their
thought in the simple way, thus all of people can easily to comprehend the core of this reserve. This book
will give you a wide range of information about this world now. In order to see the represented of the world
within this book.

James Rohrbach:

This Custer is brand-new way for you who has curiosity to look for some information because it relief your
hunger of knowledge. Getting deeper you upon it getting knowledge more you know otherwise you who still
having bit of digest in reading this Custer can be the light food for yourself because the information inside
this specific book is easy to get simply by anyone. These books create itself in the form and that is reachable
by anyone, that's why I mean in the e-book type. People who think that in publication form make them feel
sleepy even dizzy this publication is the answer. So you cannot find any in reading a publication especially
this one. You can find what you are looking for. It should be here for you. So , don't miss the idea! Just read
this e-book style for your better life and also knowledge.

Willie Bergeron:

As we know that book is very important thing to add our understanding for everything. By a reserve we can
know everything we wish. A book is a list of written, printed, illustrated or even blank sheet. Every year
ended up being exactly added. This guide Custer was filled regarding science. Spend your spare time to add
your knowledge about your scientific disciplines competence. Some people has various feel when they
reading some sort of book. If you know how big selling point of a book, you can feel enjoy to read a
publication. In the modern era like at this point, many ways to get book that you wanted.
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